
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
AGOURA HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION 
30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, CA  91301 

March 18, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Agoura Hills Planning Commission scheduled for 
Thursday, March 18, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. is hereby cancelled, and rescheduled for a 
Special Meeting (Planning Commission Workshop) on Thursday, March 18, 2010 at 
4:00 p.m., in the Civic Center Community Room, 30001 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, 
California, 91301. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                            Dated: March 12, 2010 
 
 
 

                                                                               _____________________ 
                                                                               Sheila Keckhut               
                                                                               Administrative Secretary 


